
 

HELP Health Volunteers Overseas! 

(08/2007) 

 
Dr G is returning to Lima, Peru to teach medicine to 

Peruvian doctors, under the auspices of Health Volunteers 

Overseas.  This organization places healthcare personnel in 

third world countries to teach, rather than do.  That way, the 

knowledge and work continues after we leave the country 

rather than being dependent on our presence.   

 

I’ve been spending a huge amount of time writing lectures 

for Peru (hence the delay in your newsletter).  By returning 

to Peru, rather than going to a new country, I know more of 

their needs, but I can’t give the same lectures I gave last 

year, so I have to produce new ones.  Not as simple as going 

somewhere to rebuild after a disaster. 

 

Your tax-deductible donation would really help to 

support HVO’s work.  Please send a check made out to 

Health Volunteers Overseas and send to Dr Gerhardt at 

P.O.Box 19274, Sacramento, CA 95819.  Donations will be 

batched and forwarded to HVO.   
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